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Mass Times �

Monday�Friday:   � � 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.    

Misa en Español Jueves:� 6:00 p.m.�

�

Saturday:  � � � 5:00 p.m.�

     Misa en Español:� � 6:30 p.m.� �

� �

 Sunday:  � � � 8:30 a.m., 10:30 a.m. and�

� � � � 4:00 p.m.�

    Misa en Español:� � 12:30 p.m. �

�

Italicized Masses are livestreamed on our�

YouTube channel listed above.�

�

Reconciliation (North Side of Church)�

Thursday:� � � 4:30 p.m.�

Saturday:� � � 3:30 p.m.�

Also by appointment.�

�

Anointing�

Please call 303�776�0737 for an appointment.�

�

Marriage Preparation�

Please contact one of our priests by email to begin�

marriage preparation at least eight months prior to your 

planned wedding date.  �

�

Perpetual Adoration�

For information please contact Cyndi Harris at�

adoration@johnthebaptist.org�

Or to sign up for your weekly hour, visit�

longmont.weadorehim.com�

�

SJB School (Preschool�8th Grade)�

     Investing in Our Children’s Future Since 1922�

“Longmont’s Best School” four years in a row!�

�

School Office Information�

�

Mon�Fri (when in session):� 7:30 a.m. � 3:30 p.m.�

�

Website:� � � school.johnthebaptist.org�

�

Address:� � � 350 Emery Street�

Parish Office Information�

Monday � Friday:� 8:00 a.m. � 5:00 p.m.�

� Closed� � 12:00 � 1:30 p.m.�

�

Reception Desk:  � 303�776�0737 �

�

Website:� � johnthebaptist.org�

�

Facebook:� � StJohntheBaptistLongmont�

�

YouTube Channel:� FD�SJB�Longmont� � �

�

Address:� � 323 Collyer Street,�

� � � Longmont,  CO  80501�
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Clergy�

Father Humberto Márquez, Pastor  (On Sabbatical)�

Father Daniel Ciucci, Parochial Vicar �

      frdanielc@johnthebaptist.org, 720�600�4775 �

Msgr. J. Anthony McDaid, In Residence�

      msgr.mcdaid@johnthebaptist.org�

Deacon Mike Berens�

      michaelb@johnthebaptist.org�

Deacon José Rodriguez�

      joser@johnthebaptist.org�

�

Parish Staff�

Bulletin Submissions�

� bulletin@johnthebaptist.org��

Mary Ruth Bauer,�

� Pastoral Assistant & Facility Scheduler�

� maryruthb@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 139�

Peggy Belknap, Business Office�

� peggyb@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 148�

Danielle Coon, Faith Formation Coordinator�

� creed@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 106                  �

Teresa Cuevas, Receptionist�

� teresac@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 100�

Evelyn Flores Perez, Business Office�

� evelynf@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 107�

Donna Glover, Sacramental Records�

� donnag@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 109�

Lyle Herrera, Facilities/Maintenance Manager�

� lyleh@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 135�

Maggie Howard, Music and Liturgy �

� maggieh@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 112�

Michael Merrell, Outreach Coordinator�

      foodbank@johnthebaptist.org, or 303�678�1469�

Michael Sanchez, Facilities Staff, ext. 135 �

Nancy Olivari, Gift Shop & Business Office�

� nancyo@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 108�

Mick Shivley, Business Manager 

� micks@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 111�

Louis Washam, Facilities Staff, ext. 135 �

�

Other Contacts�

Susana Orozco, Spanish R.E.�

� catecismo@johnthebaptist.org or ext. 113�

�

SJB School�

Dr. Kemmery Hill, School Principal�

�  kemmeryh@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 125�

Karen Gorman, Preschool Director�

�  kareng@johnthebaptist.org, or ext. 404�

School Office,�

        schooloffice@johnthebaptist.org, or 303�776�8760�

www.johnthebaptist.org�

St. John the Baptist Finance Council �

Mr. Karl Kunz (Chairperson), Dr. Kevin Cavanaugh, �

Ms. Karen Robertson, Mr. Erich Faust, Mr. Spencer Harris�

Staff Representatives:  Fr. Humberto Márquez, Fr. Daniel 

Ciucci, Dr. Kemmery Hill, Mr. Mick Shivley, Ms. Peggy 

Belknap, Ms. Mary Ruth Bauer�
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Treasure Sharing�

Weekly Updates� � � �  � � � � � �   November 22, 2020�

Stop in during our�special�Advent hours to shop 

for all of your�Advent Needs:  Candles, Wreaths, �

Calendars and Prayer books!�

��

Monday, November 23rd, 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. �

Tuesday, November 24th, 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. by�

appointment only.�

�

We will be closed November 25th and 27th.�

�

Only two customers at a time in the store, please.�

�

Please email or call Nancy at nancyo@johnthebaptist.org,�

or 303�776�0737, ext. 108. �

�

Your Local Source to Live, Celebrate, and Share 

Your Catholic Faith!�

St. John’s Gift Shop 

Celebrating 20 years! 

Due to an early bulletin publication deadline, our�

contribution information is unavailable.  Please check next 

week’s bulletin for updates.�

�

With deepest gratitude we thank all who continue to�

support our parish with your contributions sent by mail, 

dropped off at our parish office, or through Faith Direct.�

Your efforts continue our mission as a parish.�

Father in Heaven, Creator of all and source of all goodness 

and love, please look kindly upon us and receive our heartfelt 

gratitude in this time of giving thanks. 

 

Thank you for all the graces and blessings you have bestowed 

upon us, spiritual and temporal:  our faith and religious 

heritage, our food and shelter, our health, the love we have for 

one another, our family and friends. 

 

Dear Father, in Your infinite generosity, please grant us 

continued graces and blessing throughout the coming year. 

 

This we ask in the Name of Jesus, Your Son. Amen. 

 

The staff of St. John the Baptist Catholic Church and School 

wish all of you a very Happy Thankgiving.  May our Lord 

Jesus Christ continue to bless you and your families. 

www.johnthebaptist.org�

 

 

Thanksgiving Week,�

November 23�27�

Parish Office and �

Mass schedule �

�

�

Monday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.�

�   Mass at 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.�

�

Tuesday, 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.�

�   Mass at 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.�

�

Wednesday, Parish office closed�

�        Mass at 12:00 p.m.�

�

Thursday, Parish office closed�

�    Mass at 10:00 a.m. with bread and wine blessing�

�

Friday, Parish office closed�

� Mass at 12:00 p.m.�

�
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Letters to Our Parish� � �  � � � � � �   November 22, 2020�

St. John the Baptist Food Bank News�

�

“As each has received a gift, use 

it to serve one another, as good 

stewards of God's varied grace.” 

�� 1 Peter 4:10�

�

First of all, thank you to everyone who contributed to the 

Parish Food Drive last weekend. Our shelves are looking 

well�stocked for the holiday, and all of us at the Food Bank 

are grateful for your continued support!�

�

Jesse Tree gift scrolls arrive this weekend!  Please watch 

for the display tables to appear at the Church entrances. 

The Jesse Tree scrolls will be available to pick up until the 

first weekend of December � and gift donations will need to 

be returned to the Parish by December 7th.  Per the�

recommendations issued by Boulder County, we would ask 

that anyone taking part in the Jesse Tree program avoid 

gathering in large groups at the scroll tables.  We suggest a 

“you touch it, you take it” policy when perusing the Jesse 

Tree scrolls! �

�

For those parishioners who are not able to attend Mass in 

person and thus would not be able to physically pick up a 

Jesse Tree scroll, we will be experimenting with 

“electronic” scrolls this year.  While we hope that one day 

we could have an online shopping list that looks great and 

is easy to use, for now if you are interested in accepting a 

Jesse Tree scroll but cannot make it into the Parish directly, 

you can email the Food Bank at�

FoodBank@johnthebaptist.org to ask for us to pick a scroll 

for you.  Let us know if you would like to purchase�

clothing or a gift for an adult, a teen, or a child.  We will 

send you a scanned copy of a selected Jesse Tree scroll, 

which you can return with your donated gift.  This will be 

our first time using this kind of option, so please be patient 

with us as we smooth out those wrinkles. �

�

Please feel free to email or call the Food Bank with�

questions about the Jesse Tree program.  And we thank you 

for your unceasing generosity!�

�

�Michael J. Merrell, Coordinator�

�

St. John’s Food Bank �

�

804 South Lincoln Street�

Longmont, CO  80501�

�

�

�

Phone:  303�678�1469�

Email:  foodbank@johnthebaptist.org�

�

Hours of Operation�

�

Tuesdays ������      10:30 a.m. � 6:30 p.m.�

Wednesdays�       10:30 a.m. � 5:00 p.m.�

Thursdays���������� 10:30 a.m. � 1:00 p.m.�

Mass Attendance Update�

�

Daily Masses are offered at 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.  

No registration is required to attend.  Weekend Masses�

require registration to attend.  Saturday Masses are at 5:00 

p.m. (English) and 6:30 p.m. (Spanish).  Sunday Masses are 

offered at 8:30 a.m., 10:30  a.m. and 4:00 p.m. (English) 

and at 12:30 p.m. (Spanish).   Please visit our website to 

sign up to attend one of our weekend Masses.  You will 

receive an email from Calendly to confirm your�

registration.  If you need to cancel your reservation, please 

do so through your confirmation email.  Doors to the 

church will lock ten minutes before Mass and there will be 

no late admittance.  We encourage you to sign 

up to attend Mass every other weekend. �

Don’t forget your masks!!    �

LiveStream Technicians Needed�

�

Fr. Daniel is looking for responsible high schoolers who 

can run the new livestream equipment during the 8:30 a.m. 

Mass on Sundays. This will involve coordinating 3�4 �

cameras, connecting to YouTube, running a video�

encoder, controlling scene changes, etc.  Volunteers would 

be trained and should demonstrate personal responsibility, 

dependability and an interest in helping SJB, and would be 

guaranteed Mass for their family. If you are interested 

please email FrDanielC@johnthebaptist.org�

www.johnthebaptist.org�

Consider 

spending some 

quiet time�

with our Lord 

this holiday 

season.�
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Faith�� � � � � � � � � � �  November 22,  2020�

November 

The Month of Remembrance 

�

November is traditionally the month in which the Church 

remembers Her dead, and in a special way we are invited 

to remember our family and friends who have died,�

especially those who have passed during the last year.�

The Mission of Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter is to proclaim the value of 

the sacraments of Marriage and Holy 

Orders in the Church and in the world.�

�

♦�Did you get training for a good marriage?� Now is your 

chance!�

♦�Worldwide Marriage Encounter has been enriching�

marriages for over 50 years.�

♦�Sign up today to attend a Virtual Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter Weekend.�

♦�For more information visit our website 

at�www.wwme.org.�

♦�Follow us on Instagram! @wwmeColorado�

Pray 

The 

Rosary 

Daily 

www.johnthebaptist.org�
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We Are Catholic� � � � � � � � �    � November 22,  2020�

www.johnthebaptist.org�


